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Statement of Condemnation Against False Allegations 

 

The Archdiocesan Council of the Malankara Archdiocese of the Syrian 

Orthodox Church in North America strongly condemns all false statements 

made against the Archbishop and Patriarchal Vicar His Eminence                

Mor Titus Yeldho, our respected Clergy, and our beloved Archdiocese.  

Recent statements that have been circulated on social media are all 

completely unfounded. The Archdiocesan Council unanimously denounces 

all individuals who have shared this false information and will pursue legal 

means to hold them accountable.  

The Archdiocesan Council is the governing body of the Malankara 

Archdiocese comprised of elected delegates representing the United States 

and Canada. The Archdiocesan Council remains steadfast in our allegiance to 

the Archbishop Mor Titus Yeldho and our commitment to the members of 

the Malankara Archdiocese.  

 

Archdiocesan Council 

July 11, 2022 

 


